
Star Readers
Y1:  Arya & Haile
Y2: Archie & Carl
Y3: Artemus
Y4: Lucy & Asta
Y5: Nico
Y6: Kai

EYFS SUPERSTARS: Lyon and Zuri 

Keen Learners
Y1: Amara & Mila
Y2: Alice & Lola 
Y3: Leo
Y4: Hugo
Y5: Luke
Y6: Connie

Dear St Peter’s Families,

What a wonderful start to the new term.

A huge well done to our Year 6 students who took part in TFL’s  Junior Citizenship scheme where they  
learnt citizenship messages and life skills. 

Today we had  a whole school skipping workshop from Reception through to Year 6 which was 
thoroughly enjoyable for all.

Our Christian Value this half term is Forgiveness and we have discussed how the Good Samaritan 
exemplified this value but also how we in 2024 can also acknowledge the concept of Forgiveness 
and Justice in our everyday lives.

                                                    Please see our newsfeed for photos of all events
Warmest regards, 
Mrs Carrington
                                                     I am reading - The Life and Rhymes of Benjamin Zephania

Headteacher’s note

Attendance and punctuality is crucial for the children’s progress and wellbeing at school. Many 
thanks for all your support and efforts. Please ensure that your children are arriving in on time. 
This week’s winner is: Class 2 Ebury with 98.1%
This week’s overall attendance is:94.6% which is below our school  
target of 96%

Awards this week go to…

Friday 12th January 2024
Service.. Love. Hope.. Forgiveness. .Faith. Wisdom.

TTRS - Speediest
Ruzgar 5P, Tuana 6E & 

Hady 6E
NumBots - Most Correct
Nadia 2W, Ellena 1B & Mila 

1B



Matthew
6648

Mark
7241

Luke
7702

John
7478

Most points in 
KS1

Most Points in 
KS2

Zarina & Katty
2W  & 1C 

Edward
5P

Article 9 
Children must not be separated from their parents unless it is in their best interests (for 
example, if a parent is hurting a child). Children whose parents have separated have the 
right to stay in contact with both parents, unless this might hurt the child.

Reception Class Applications 2024

Monday 15th January 2024 - Application deadline
Westminster’s Application Website with tips & information
National offer day - 16th April 2024

Dear parents and carers,

A very happy new year to you all!  We had a lovely School Mass in 
Church this week celebrating the Epiphany and the arrival of the Magi 
with their gifts of gold, frankincense and myrhh.  These visitors from the 
afar represent the whole world in all its wonderful and amazing 
diversity being welcomed by the Christ-child and celebrates the 
inclusivity and generosity of our faith.  You are always most welcome to 
attend the School Mass when it is in Church and after half term we will 
be offering coffee afterwards to all parents and carers who are able to 
come.

As always you are warmly welcome at all our services at St Peter’s 
Church, and especially our 0945 Family Eucharist on Sunday mornings.  I 
so value the warm and collaborative partnership between St Peter’s 
Church and School and look forward to getting to know more of you 
better in the months and years ahead.

   Fr Jonathan – Vicar of St Peter’s and Vice-Chair of Governors

 

Greetings from St Peter’s Church

Upcoming Dates & Events

● Monday 15th Jan, 09:05 am in school hall
Coffee Morning- SPES Inclusion/SEND- Come meet the 
agencies that we work with and who provide additional 
specialist support to your children. Led by Mrs Foley and SPES 
agencies

● Wednesday 17th January, 09:00 am. Friends of SPES Meeting  
to discuss  fundraising group and events.  Sign up to 
volunteer.

● Thursday 18th January - School Census Day special menu. 
Help us boost our school funding by encouraging your child to 
have a school lunch. 

             Key dates can be checked on our new School Calendar

https://www.westminster.gov.uk/education/school-admissions/starting-primary-school-september-2024
https://stpeterseatonsquarecofe.ovw1.devwebsite.co.uk/page/?title=Lunches&pid=70
https://www.stpeaton.org.uk/calendar/?calid=1,2,3&pid=95&viewid=1
https://www.stpeaton.org.uk/news/?pid=95&nid=2

